

Provider Bulletin

A Bulletin from Molina Healthcare • April 15, 2021

Update to the Temporary Claims Hold Pending Congressional Action to Extend 2% Sequester Reduction Suspension

On Tuesday April 13, 2021 Congress passed a bill to continue the 2% sequester reduction suspension to Medicare payments until December 31, 2021.

Molina is releasing and processing all impacted Medicare and MMP claims with dates of service on or after April 1, 2021.

Thank you for serving Molina Medicare and MMP members